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Araluen Creek Restoration Project  

The Araluen Creek Restoration Project is funded 
by the Bushfire Community Recovery and 
Resilience Fund through the joint 
Commonwealth/State Disaster Recovery Funding. 
The project aims to deliver in stream works that 
will support the creek and its environs into the 
future. 
 
Project Update 
Soil Conservation Service construction work is 
scheduled to begin in March.  Works to be 
undertaken include; log sill weirs, rock ramps, 
removing choke points and realigning stream 
diversions. The remediation of 11 sites will deliver 
stability, reduce sediment movement, control 
erosion and future bank collapses. Local 
videographer, Clare Young will be showcasing the 
project and producing an informative video 
reference for the future.  
  
UDCLG Annual General Meeting  
The Annual General Meeting of the UDCLG was 
held on Friday 4th February, the meeting was well 
attended with 9 new members approved on the 
day. Following the AGM a general meeting was 
conducted with Restoration Project updates and 
Bridge to Bridge weed program planning and 
discussion. Office bearers for the year were 
elected and they are: 
President: Tony Peters 
Secretary: Penny Hayman 
Treasurer: Robyn Clubb 
Membership 
Upper Deua Catchment Landcare Group Inc 
membership is $2 annually or $5 for 3 years. 
Contact Treasurer, Robyn Clubb to join or check 
your status. E: clubbr@yahoo.com 

General Meeting 
The next general meeting will be held on SUNDAY 
13TH MARCH 3PM at Robyn’s café, Majors Creek 
Mountain Rd. Coffee & Cake will be available. 
 
Re Vegetation of Sites & Volunteer Assistance to 
Plant Trees 
Re-vegetation of the sites will be undertaken in 
Autumn 2022 with 1,500 native species to be 
planted. The group will be calling on volunteers to 
assist in getting the plants in the ground. Further 
information will be circulated as we progress. 
 
Project Information  
Cath Harrison, Project Liaison 
E: cathharri@gmail.com or P: 02 48464079 
 
Workshops 
A series of engaging workshops will be run by the 
Upper Shoalhaven Landcare Council in 
conjunction with the project. 
       

Workshop No. 2 Erosion Control 
Erosion Control  

Saturday 26th March 

 

Call Clare for workshop information and 
bookings. 
E:clare.henderson@webone.com.au  
M: 0421 425665 
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